
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 11/11/2011 10:31:58 AM 
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: SCE ARRA Funded Projects 

Marzia ~ 

Sorry, I didn't notice it didn't come in. I just pinged the team. On the other issue, the custcare guy hasn't awakened 
today yet. Lavem and I will call you. 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

Original Message 
From: Zal'ar. Marzia lroailtoiroarzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2011 10:09 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: FW: SCE ARRA Funded Projects 

Hey Sid, 
I have heard from both Edison and SDG&E on this request. What's up with PG&E? I need this response quick, 
please. 

marzia 

Original Message 
From: Jeanne.Boyce@sce.com rmailto:Jeanne.Bovce@.sce.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 2:44 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Cc: Villarreal, Christopher; Michael.Hoover@sce.com; John.Minnicucci@sce.com 
Subject: SCE ARRA Funded Projects 

Marzia, 
Please find below the updates for the Irvine Smart Grid Demonstration Project and the Tehachapi Energy Storage 

ARRA funded projects. We are the prime recipient for both of these projects. Please let me know if you need 
additional information or have questions. 

SB GT&S 0654659 
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(See attached file: Copy of ISGD Final Summary.DOC)(See attached file: Copy of TSP Final Suininary.DOC) 

From: "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: <Paul.Kubasek@sce.com>, "Blattner, William" 

<WBlattner@semprautilities.com>, <Michael.Hoover@sce.com>, 
"Diet/. Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com>, <HRasool@semprautilities.com>, 
Redacted 

Cc: "Villarreal, Christopher" <christopher.villarreal@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: 10/31/2011 09:20 AM 
Subject: ARRA funding 

Good Morning Utilities, 

We are getting ready to draft our smart grid report to the legislature due by end of the year. As part of the report 
we would like to update the legislature on the progress of the projects that received ARRA funding. 

Please send me a short description of the projects that received ARRA funding as well as an update for each of 
those projects. We're especially interested if any of the projects lead to new jobs whether permanent or part-time. 

Please submit this information by Tuesday, November 8th. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thanks, 
marzia 

Marzia Zafar * CPUC * zaf@cpuc.ca.gov * 415-703-1997 

Jeanne Boyce 
Southern California Edison Advanced Technology Manager - Innovation Management 

Phone-714-895-0258 
PAX - 54258 
Cell- 951-316-6593 
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